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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 
 
 
Notice is hereby given in accordance with RSA 675:6 that: The Boscawen Planning Board will 
meet on Tuesday, March 6th, 2018 at 6:30 PM in the Fourth Floor Meeting Room of the 
Boscawen Municipal Complex, 116 North Main Street, to consider the following matter: 
 

• Amendments to Site Plan & Subdivision Regulations 
 
 
 
 
Copies of all proposed amendments are on file at the Town Municipal Offices, Planning & Community 
Development Offices, 4th Floor and at townofboscawen.org. 
 
 

Per order of the Boscawen Planning Board, 
 
 
 
Kellee Jo Easler 
Planning & Community 
Development Assistant 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Please check the website @ www.townofboscawen.org or the Planning & Community 
Development office for any recent updates, prior to the meeting. 

 
 

The Town of Boscawen prohibits discrimination on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, sexual orientation, 
religion, age, and disability, marital or family status.  Boscawen is an equal opportunity employer. 
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